
A	message	from	your	chair,	

Hello	Vincent	Massey	Public	School	family	and	friends!	I	would	venture	to	
say	that	Halloween	is	my	son	Baz’	favourite	seasonal	celebration.	There	
have	been	few	weekends	of	late,	where	we	have	not	had	to	make	detours	
to	the	nearby	Home	Depot	or	Canadian	Tire,	in	order	to	see	the	various	
Halloween	displays.	He	enjoys	it	all.	Everything	from	the	decorated	yards,	
the	costumes,	to	the	strategic	planning	of	the	trick	or	treat	route.	More	so,	
he	enjoys,	as	he	calls	it,		“all	the	spookiness”.	He	loves	a	good	spook.	For	all	
those	that	are	participating	in	this	year’s	Halloween	festivities,	have	a	
wonderful	time	and	stay	safe.		

Our	next	online	council	meeting	is	scheduled	for	November	1	@	5:30	pm.		
Starting	this	coming	council	meeting,	we	will	be	joined	by	John	Stephenson.	
John	will	be	attending	as	a	representative	of	Bowmanville	High	School	and	
will	be	there	to	liaise	and	answer	any	questions	parents	or	guardians	my	
have	regarding	their	children’s	transitioning	to	high	school.		
	
I	want	to	take	this	time	to	remind	all	parents	and	guardians	that	it’s	never	
too	late	to	join	and	take	part	in	Parent	Council	meetings.	As	your	council,	
we	want	to	hear	from	you	and	we	strive	to	ensure	a	welcoming	and	
inclusive	environment.	Our	intention	as	your	council	is	to	help	foster	an	
environment	where	parents	and	guardians	know	their	views	matter.		
	
I	also	want	to	remind	everyone,	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	
please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	anytime	to	me	via	email	or	any	member	
of	your	School	Council.	
	
I	look	forward	to	meeting	with	you,	

Simon	Farquhar	
simonfarquhar@gmail.com	
	
Meeting	Information:	

Monday	November	1,	2021,		
Virtual	meeting	to	commence	at	5:30	pm	
	
Google	Meets	link:	https://meet.google.com/nno-zyiv-yio	


